

Dereham Church of England Junior Academy

Headteacher: Mrs Kelly Scott Littlefields, Dereham, Norfolk NR19 1BJ



Tel: 01362 693876
Email: office@derehamjunior.dneat.org Web: www.derehamjunior.dneat.org

30 November 2023

Jack and the Beanstalk Pantomime Friday 1st December

Dear Parent/Carer,

We have been given an amazing last minute opportunity for our year 3 and 4 children to attend the Pantomime tomorrow afternoon at Dereham Memorial Hall and it's free of any charge.

Our children will have lunch at school at the earlier time of 11.40am and we plan to leave at just after noon. Children should be back at school for the end of the day pick up.

The children will be walking and we will have sufficient adults supervising the afternoon.

If your child has any planned absence tomorrow for appointments, they will not be able to attend the show and will remain in school.

Yours Sincerely

Mrs Groves and Miss Millington Year 3 and 4 Leads